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Happy Easter  - we’re back on 24 April 

http://autisticnotweird.com/advice-for-children/
https://www.youtube.com/c/AutisticNotWeird


There’s still time to book your 
Easter Holidays activities - 
make sure you’ve had a look 
at the Short Breaks Easter 
Holidays Activity Calendar. 
There are still plenty of 
activities with spaces 
available, but please don’t 
leave it to the last minute and 
make sure you book directly 
with the activity provider. 
If you’re not being sent the 
calendar and newsletter and 
wish to please email—

 

A group of staff from Adults’ 
and Children’s Services is 
working across health and 
social care to improve 
services. 

The aim is to improve the 
complicated journey young 
people with health needs and 
their families take, as they 
prepare to move from 
children’s to adult health 
services.  

This journey is often difficult 
to navigate and the team – 
known as the Somerset 
Transition Collaboration 
really wants to find out what 

young people, their families 
and the professionals 
supporting them want it to 
look like. The team also 
wants to signpost existing 
resources within Somerset.   

So come and meet the team 
at some drop-in events 
called “Let’s talk transition!” 
on April 23 -26 12.00pm to 
2pm in the Concourse at 
Musgrove Park Hospital, 
Taunton. There are other 
events planned throughout 
the year too so if you want to 
know more please contact 
Lucy.duncombe@tst.nhs.uk 

 

The Statutory SEND Team is changing, with 
new staff being recruited to support with the 
increasing number of assessments and 
Education Health and Care Plans being 
maintained.  

The recruitment is well underway with new 
members of the team joining over the coming 
weeks.  

However it has become clear through this 
process due to feedback received by the 
team, that the responses to families and 
schools have not been  meeting the standards 
that should be expected.  In order to address 
this and to ensure the team can deliver what’s 
expected, it will be divided into two groups.  

One group will cover assessments and the 
other will carry out annual reviews: 

1.Statutory Assessment (20-week EHC 
statutory assessment process) 

2. Reviews (Annual reviews/amendments 
and phased transfers) 

Each of these will have equal resources with a 
Manager, Senior Assessment/Reviewing 
Officers, Assessment/Reviewing Officers and 
administrative support.  

This means you’ll be able to speak to anyone 
in the team for case information and receive a 
timely response.   

Cases under assessment will have a link 
officer but once the outcome for the EHC plan 
is finalised, the case will move to the annual 
review team and not to an allocated officer.  

It’s important to remember if parent and 
carers require advice/support or guidance 
regarding the EHCP then your School 
SENCO is the expert on the ground who can 
support with school processes/procedures 
and is able to provide you with clear guidance.  

*Alternatively, you are able to seek free 
independent support from SENDIAS, who can 
be contacted on 01823 355 578 or email: 
Somersetsendias@somerset.gov.uk 

Happy Easter  - we’re back on 24 April 
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